
STATEMENT BY PETER DUPPA-MILLER TO CABINET, 5TH DECEMBER 2012 
 
 
I am Peter Duppa-Miller. 
  
I am speaking as the Secretary of the B&NES Local Councils Association. 
  
The 3 Town Councils, 45 Parish Councils and 3 Parish Meetings in North East 
Somerset are most eager to assist with the promotion of The Green Deal within their 
communities - do please make use of their offer. 


